
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
December 15, 2010 

 
 
 
To: Urbana City Council Members Brandon Bowersox, Eric Jakobsson, 

Robert Lewis, Diane Marlin, Dennis Roberts, Charlie Smyth and Heather 
Stevenson 

 
From: Laurel Lunt Prussing 
 
Re: Appointments to Boards and Commissions 
 
 
I am pleased to submit the following appointments for your approval: 
 
Urbana Free Library Board 
Anh Ha Ho 
 
Ms. Ho has been a resident of the City of Urbana for the past 19 years and is 
currently the Co-Director of the East Central Illinois Refugee Mutual Assistance 
Center.  Ms. Ho’s term would expire on June 30, 2013. 
 
 
Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Commission 
Michele Guerra 
 
Ms. Guerra has been a resident of Urbana for the past eight years.  She is 
currently the Director, UI Wellness Center at the University of Illinois.  In 
addition to the work that she does helping people to become more physically 
active, she is an avid walker.  Ms. Guerra’s term will expire on June 30, 2013. 
 
 


